
 
 

PRESS RELEASE –January 2024 
 
For Immediate Release 
 

 
CFFO PURCHASES BUILDING FOR NEW OFFICE IN ZORRA TOWNSHIP, ONTARIO 

 
Cambridge, ON – The Christian Farmers Federation of Ontario proudly announces the 
acquisition of the Zorra Township Municipal Office property located at 274620 27th Line, 
Ingersoll, Ontario.  
 
"We are thrilled of the recent acquisition of the Township Municipal Office from the Township 
of Zorra," stated Tom Tavani, General Manager of the Christian Farmers Federation of Ontario. 
"This purchase, signifies a significant milestone for our organization as we establish a vital 
presence within this vibrant agricultural community, while serving all our members across the 
province." 
 
CFFO will take possession of the property on June 3, 2024, and is looking forward to having a 
permanent home that will serve as the main administration office for the organization and will 
also have ample room for executive board meetings and member events. Ed Scharringa, CFFO 
Executive Board President was pleased with the findings of the Property Commitite and 
approved this capital expense to help further the goals of the CFFO as a permanent and 
important organization for Ontario farmers.   
 
“This new office will allow members to gather and discuss our advocacy and policy direction, 
while at the same time, having a consistent and reliable internet source to virtually connect 
with all members across the province,” stated Scharringa, while discussing future plans for the 
building and the strategic goals of connecting with our members. The ability to bring all the 
voices of our members together is an important commitment for the CFFO.   
 
There will be an open house and picnic to commemorate the new building in the summer of 
2024. The 70th anniversary of the Christian Farmers Federation of Ontario will also take place 
during this event. Stay tuned for details.  

 

 



# # # 

About the CFFO: 

The Christian Farmers Federation of Ontario (CFFO) is an Accredited Farm Organization 

representing the interests of over 4,000 farm families in Ontario who are called to the vocation 

of farming. CFFO policy promotes economically, socially, and environmentally sustainable 

farming, advocating that farmers receive fair returns for their production and stewardship 

efforts. 
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